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The book covers a varied & delicious regional cuisine -- one about which little has been written. It
includes not only recipes for both famous & unusual dishes, but also a section about the similarities
found in the foods, their names, tastes, ingredients, & the eating styles of Albania, Bulgaria,
Greece, Romania, Turkey & Yugoslavia. Each recipe has been tested & adapted for North American
use, employing available ingredients & familiar measurements. Many recipes for various appetizers,
soups, main dishes, vegetables, breads, desserts & beverages (including "ouzo") are described in
simple & clear s teps.
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Politics In China Moving Frontiers, Francoise Mengin, Jean-Louis Rocca, Nov 16, 2002, Political
Science, 261 pages. Faced with the usual Chinese paradoxes--communist regime/capitalist
economy; authoritarian state/entrepreneurial spirit; unified nation/tendencies toward
fragmentation--the.

In the peninsula with a French hussar memoirs of the war of the French in Spain, Albert Jean
Michel de Rocca, 1990, History, 192 pages. The Napoleonic Library is an outstanding collection of
seminal works on the Napoleonic Wars. It features evocative contemporary memoirs and makes
available once again the.

Burn Barrel , Charles LaRocca, Mar 1, 1997, Juvenile Fiction, 103 pages. Harry is a Vietnam War
vet and an ex-con. When he finds a dead body in the men's room at work, his troubles are just
beginning. Soon, Harry will come face-to-face with a killer.

Ian Ritchie technoecology, Alessandro Rocca, Ian Ritchie, Jan 1, 1999, Architecture, 95 pages. A
distinctive career marked by experimentation, technological innovation, and attention to ecological
resources is explored in this compelling volume..

Reliant Sports Cars , Don Pither, 2010, Reliant automobile, 160 pages. Don PitherвЂ™s pictorial
history of the Scimitar and its predecessor, the Sabre, shows in detail their conception,
development and career, and it celebrates their enduring qualities..

America's Master Dam Builder The Engineering Genius of Frank T. Crowe, Al M. Rocca, 2001,
Biography & Autobiography, 399 pages. A great dam builder, Crowe finished Hoover Dam a year
ahead of schedule at a $10.4 million dollar profit on a $54 million dollar contract. He also built
Parker and Shasta and.
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Our National Parks. , Mary A. Rolfe, 1927, National parks and reservesThe Bitch is Back Wicked
Women in Literature, Sarah Appleton Aguiar, 2001, Literary Criticism, 173 pages. Aguiar, focusing
on the traits and characteristics of the strong-willed female protagonist, analyzes over one hundred
examples in a wide range of literature. Among the
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The Tet Offensive A Concise History, James H. Willbanks, 2008, History, 264 pages. In the Tet
Offensive of 1968, Viet Cong and North Vietnamese forces launched a massive countrywide attack
on South Vietnam. Though the Communists failed to achieve theirAlgorithms A Functional
Programming Approach, Fethi Rabhi, Guy Lapalme, 1999, Computers, 235 pages. A student
introduction to the design of algorithms for problem solving. Written from a functional
programming perspective, the text should appeal to anyone studying algorithms Status of Women
in Islam , Mohammad Shabbir Khan, Jan 1, 1996, Muslim women, 180 pages. The Present Book
Deals With The Status Of Women In Islam. It Has Been Divided Into Two Parts-The First Deals
With The Status Of Women As Per Tenets Of Islam In The Family Cultures in Common: Recipes
from the cuisines of Turkey, Greece, and the Balkans 1985 Folkloric Studies TGB Press, 1985
Gardening can be a political act. Creativity, fulfillment, connection, revolutionвЂ”it all begins when
we get our hands in the dirt. Food Not Lawns combines practical wisdom on.
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The. Annotated Copyright Act , Normand Tamaro, 2010, Copyright, 960 pagesProgramming in
Occam Two, Volume 2 , Alan Burns, 1988, Computers, 189 pages. Software -- Programming
Languages The Dynamics of Medieval Iceland Political Economy and Literature, E. Paul
Durrenberger, 1992, History, 125 pages. As witness to four hundred years of social, economic, and
political change, the sagas of medieval Iceland provide access not only to a single energetic past
but to processes of download Cultures in Common: Recipes from the cuisines of Turkey, Greece,
and the Balkans 1985 096157450X, 9780961574505 New Vision is the most comprehensive,
scholarly and in-depth survey yet of what is currently happening at the cutting-edge of art in the
Arab world. Five essays explore in. Introduces the features and functions of the integrated
program.
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Shades of Memnon, Volume 1 , Gregory L. Walker, Jan 1, 1999, Fiction, 204 pagesThe Greek Vase
Art of the Storyteller, John Howard Oakley, 2013, Art, 155 pages. This richly illustrated volume
offers a fascinating introduction to ancient Greek vases for the general reader. It presents vases
not merely as beautiful vessels to hold water Master the Basics French, Christopher Kendris, 1995,
Foreign Language Study, 313 pages. Both books make fine supplements to high school or college
texts. The new French Grammar--a smaller edition of Master the Basics--doesn't include the "Test
Yourself" and
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More Important than Life or Death Inside the Best of Australian Sport, Peter FitzSimons, Greg
Growden, Aug 1, 2013, Sports & Recreation, 250 pages. For years journalists have been
eyewitnesses to athletes - from the elite to downtrodden - chasing, achieving or falling short of
their dreams. They have observed, chronicledThe Blue Eyed Six , Edna J. Carmean, 1974, Fiction,
267 pages



A special flame the music of Elgar and Vaughan Williams : based on the proceedings of an
international symposium jointly organised by the Elgar and RVW societies held at the British
Library, Euston Road, London, Saturday 29 & Sunday 30 March 2003, Michael Kennedy, John
Norris, Andrew Neill, 2004, , 185 pagesDid you know? , Peter Eldin, Jason Hook, Jillian Powell,
2000, Reference, 255 pages Just Like Em , Marion Ekholm, Feb 1, 2014, Fiction, 368 pages. She's
not the kid she used to beвЂ¦not by a long shot! She had a crush on him when she was a teen
and Roger was in collegeвЂ¦and made his life miserable as only the friend of a download Cultures
in Common: Recipes from the cuisines of Turkey, Greece, and the Balkans Folkloric Studies TGB
Press, 1985 Whether you're a seasoned writer or just starting out, whatever your genre or form,
The Voice of the Muse will deepen your creative experience and awaken you to new skills, new.
Chinese students typically outperform U.S. students on international comparisons of mathematics
competency. Paradoxically, Chinese teachers receive far less education than U.S.



The Immortals , James Gunn, Sep 13, 2004, Fiction, 301 pages. When it is discovered that test
driver Ben Richards was born with a natural immunity to every known illness, making him literally
immortal, he finds himself the target of an1,000 Diabetes Recipes , Jackie Mills, RD, Oct 21, 2011,
Cooking, 656 pages. A giant new diabetes cookbook from the award-winning 1,000 Recipes series
This massive cookbook is packed with tasty, diabetic-friendly recipes the whole family will love
Break Even A Story of Overcoming, Debra Moore, Apr 1, 2002, Fiction, 250 pages. When her best
friend, Jenna, is raped on the University of Nebraska campus during her senior year, the event
brings back all the horror of KathleenвЂ™s own rape that took place Nick goes to the school fair
with his parents. He has five attempts to throw five balls, one at a time, into a bucket decorated as
a clown. Imagine an edition of The Guinness Book of Records selected by a panel of stand-up
comedians... The QI Annual 2008 is packed with original contributions from Stephen Fry, Alan.
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Two Lifetimes A Novel, Joanne Guo, Oct 1, 2009, Fiction, 256 pages. Sandra Grant, a young
woman living with schizophrenia, learns that her illness is caused by a tragedy in a past life as a
Chinese peasant woman named Jun. The lives of theseFrank Mildmay, Or, The Naval Officer ,
Frederick Marryat, Sep 1, 1997, Fiction, 351 pages. Frank Mildmay is a rogue and a rascal who cuts
a memorable swath as he moves up the ranks of the early 19th-century Royal Navy. Whether
seducing pretty girls ashore, braving



How to start your own bed & breakfast a guide to hosting paying guests in your house or
apartment, Mary Zander, Jun 1, 1985, Business & Economics, 201 pages. A clear, practical
presentation of the pros and cons of being a host. "This book guides readers through an
explanation of B&B establishment, zoning regulations, health andEnterprise Interoperability II New
Challenges and Approaches, Ricardo Jardim-GonГ§alves, JГ¶rg MГјller, Kai Mertins, Martin Zelm,
Aug 29, 2007, Business Information Systems, 911 pages. Interoperability: the ability of a system or
a product to work with other systems or products without special effort from the user is a key issue
in manufacturing and
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Studies in Contemporary Georgia , Malcolm Honore Bryan, 1938, Georgia, 204 pagesHistory and
Genealogy of "Elder" John Whipple of Ipswich, Massachusetts His English Ancestors and American
Descendants, Blaine Whipple, 2003, Reference, 196 pages. Four men with the surname Whipple
were in the American colonies by the early 1630s. This book is about one of those men: "Elder"
John Whipple of Ipswich, Massachusetts and his Shorebirds a complete guide to their behavior and
migration, Alan J. Richards, 1988, Nature, 224 pages. Describes the characteristics, behavior, and
range of over seventy plovers, sandpipers, curlews, lapwings, snipes, and phalaropes The SSCPВ®
certification is the key to unlocking the upper ranks of security implementation at the world's most
prestigious organizations. If you're serious about becoming a. Encourages women to embrace a
Biblical definition of beauty as opposed to pop culture's glossy glamour. Vols. for 1871-76, 1913-14
include an extra number, The Christmas bookseller, separately paged and not included in the
consecutive numbering of the regular series.



Succession , Heather Williams (LLB.), 1968, Inheritance and succession, 143 pagesDying and dead
trees a review of their importance for biodiversity, Johan Samuelsson, Lena Gustafsson, Torleif
IngelГ¶g, 1994, Forest ecology, 109 pages download Cultures in Common: Recipes from the
cuisines of Turkey, Greece, and the Balkans 1985 Folkloric Studies TGB Press, 1985
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Stage fright , Ann M. Martin, Blanche Sims, 1984, Juvenile Fiction, 125 pages. Shy Sara panics
when her fourth-grade teacher announces that her class is to perform a play before the entire
school, but eventually learns that stage fright can sometimes beImpact study of FPI's proposed
expansion of glove production , Federal Prison Industries, inc. Planning, Research and Activation
Branch, 1996, Social Science, 68 pages Republic of Uzbekistan Poverty Reduction Strategy Paper,
International Monetary Fund, Jan 28, 2008, Poverty, 44 pages. In recent years, the IMF has
released a growing number of reports and other documents covering economic and financial
developments and trends in member countries. Each report When Clementine meets a bird who
has traveled the world, she sets out to discover the world beyond her swamp. вЂњGuides the
reader through each step of the tile-making process, with detailed, easily understood
explanations.вЂќвЂ”Ceramics Monthly. вЂњFrom the very basics to making your own.
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Educating People to be Emotionally Intelligent , Reuven Bar-On, Maurice J. Elias, Jan 1, 2007,
Psychology, 323 pages. "Parents and educators need to perform their caregiving roles and teach
with emotional intelligence if children are to develop the skills and discernment needed to cope
withInternational relations , Joseph Frankel, 1969, Political Science, 175 pages Suzanne Rocca-
Butler, Eser AyanoДџlu 096157450X, 9780961574505
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Change Management The HR Strategic Imperative as a Business Partner, Society for Human
Resource Management, 2008, Business & Economics, 10 pages. Human resource (HR)
professionals will gain a solid understanding of the essential steps for managing change within the
workplace in this comprehensive guide. Looking at the HRSaving Grace , Priscilla Cummings, 2003,
Juvenile Fiction, 240 pages. When Grace's family is evicted from their Washington, D.C., apartment
just before Christmas 1932, and she and her younger brothers are sent to the Mission, Grace
wonders what download Cultures in Common: Recipes from the cuisines of Turkey, Greece, and
the Balkans Suzanne Rocca-Butler, Eser AyanoДџlu Current Diagnosis & Treatment This book is
designed to introduce you to the foundational elements of instructional design - the fundamental
principles, processes, and practices that currently shape and.



The Good Alternative Travel Guide Exciting Holidays for Responsible Travellers, Mark Mann,
Zainem Ibrahim, 2002, Travel, 246 pages. * Stay with indigenous tribes in the Amazon* Dog-sled
with the Inuit in the Arctic* Walk the Songlines of central Australia with Aboriginal guides* Learn
African drumming inQuintet for Clarinet, 2 Violins, Viola and Violoncello A Major/A-dur/la Majeur,
Rudolf Gerber, Dec 1, 1986, Music, 44 pages. Score Cultures in Common: Recipes from the
cuisines of Turkey, Greece, and the Balkans 096157450X, 9780961574505



The Strength of Women Words of Understanding and Encouragement for Survivors, Angela Joshi,
2009, Self-Help, 93 pages. Women are strong. Women are survivors. Women overcome. But when
dealing with a trauma or tragedy in life, they can often lose sight of their true strengthBlack
Wealth, White Wealth A New Perspective on Racial Inequality, Melvin L. Oliver, Thomas M.
Shapiro, 2006, Political Science, 338 pages. The award-winning Black Wealth / White Wealth offers
a powerful portrait of racial inequality based on an analysis of private wealth. Melvin Oliver and
Thomas Shapiro's Cultures in Common: Recipes from the cuisines of Turkey, Greece, and the
Balkans 1985
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Colonize This! Young Women of Color on Today's Feminism, Daisy HernГЎndez, Bushra Rehman,
2002, Social Science, 403 pages. A collection of bold new writing by women of color introduces
new themes of family and mixed ethnicity into the ongoing conversation about feminism and
feminist values. OriginalInvasion of France and Germany 1944-1945, Samuel Eliot Morison, 2002,
History, 424 pages. The University of Illinois Press continues its paperback release of Samuel Eliot
Morison's panoramic fifteen-volume naval history with three volumes that chronicle the war in
Varieties of Christian Apologetics , Bernard L Ramm, Jan 1, 1976, Religion, 199 pages The true
identity of this Alchemical Adept has never been publicly discovered but there are few who would
not recognize his works as the most significant contribution to the. A sobering, occasionally
amusing, and altogether compelling look at the impulses that have fueled the rising pitch of
Armageddon, this startling book explores the arcane but. жњ¬д№¦жЇдёЂжњ¬е…ідєЋдёЉжµ·зљ„
ж—…жёёжЊ‡еЌ—,д»Ґз…§з‰‡зљ„еЅўејЏд»‹з»Ќдє†дёЉжµ·зљ„ењ°зђ†гЂЃеЋ†еЏІгЂЃж–‡еЊ–
ж¦‚е†µз‰гЂ‚.

http://avaxsearch.com/?q=Cultures+in+Common%3A+Recipes+from+the+cuisines+of+Turkey%2C+Greece%2C+and+the+Balkans

http://avaxsearch.com/?q=Cultures+in+Common%3A+Recipes+from+the+cuisines+of+Turkey%2C+Greece%2C+and+the+Balkans


Regathering power , John Michael Talbot, Dan O'Neill, 1988, Religion, 113 pagesAmy and Isabelle
A Novel, Elizabeth Strout, Dec 16, 2003, Fiction, 303 pages. National Bestseller In her stunning
first novel, Amy and Isabelle, Elizabeth Strout evokes a teenager's alienation from her distant
motherвЂ”and a parent's rage at the discovery Suzanne Rocca-Butler, Eser AyanoДџlu
096157450X, 9780961574505
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History of the American Theatre , Glenn Hughes, 1951, , 562 pagesAffect in Language Learning ,
Jane Arnold, Jan 14, 1999, Foreign Language Study, 346 pages. This book examines the role of
affect and cognition in language learning
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Saving Grace , Darlene Ryan, Jan 1, 2006, JUVENILE FICTION, 112 pages. Evie is determined to
care for her baby -- even if it means kidnapping herCreate Your Own Job , Jill



Shabby tiger a novel, Howard Spring, Jan 22, 1935, Fiction, 316 pagesA Hero to Hold (Mills & Boon
Vintage Intrigue) , Linda Castillo, Jan 27, 2014, Fiction, 224 pages. She had no name, no memory,
nothing but the knowledge that she was pregnant and someone wanted her dead. Her only hope
was John -- the rescue medic who'd saved her life, the
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Leonard's war a love story, Alan Sillitoe, 1991, Fiction, 236 pages. RomanThe Best NOC and
Service Desk Operations BOOK EVER! For Managed Services..., Erick Simpson, Oct 1, 2009,
Business & Economics, 486 pages. The fourth publication in MSP University's bestselling Managed
Services series reveals how to build, staff, and maintain a NOC and Service Desk effectively and
profitably Autumnblings , Douglas Florian, Aug 5, 2003, Juvenile Nonfiction, 48 pages. What do
you like about autumn? Flying kites? Apple picking? Trick or treat? Frisbee flicking? What do you
not like about autumn? Back to school? Winds that gust? Bare trees Cultures in Common: Recipes
from the cuisines of Turkey, Greece, and the Balkans Folkloric Studies TGB Press, 1985 Upper limb
disorders (ULDs) are a particular group of muskuloskeletal disorders which affect the arm and
neck. This revised guidance is aimed at managers with responsibility. This is an 'ethical shopping
bible' which guides readers towards some of the most ethical brands from companies who do not
cause harm to or exploit humans, animals or the.
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Public Men A Novel, Allen Drury, 1998, Fiction, 380 pages. In a sequel to Toward What Bright
Glory?, former student body president Richard Emmett "Willie" Wilson, now a U.S. senator, risks
everything in a run for the presidency, whileThe Land, Volume 4 , , 1945 The International Journal
of Periodontics & Restorative Dentistry, Volume 18 , , 1998, Medical Four women gather to
celebrate their friendship. A quarter-century of intimacies shared, betrayals survived, differences
reconciled. There is Claire, with her unsuitable men. Good cops, bad guys, killer husbands,
homicidal women, thieves, firebugs, art heists, vicious murders and jailbreaks. Australia: a land of
contradictions. Some call it lucky.



The criminal in the arms of the law , Sir Leon Radzinowicz, 1977, Law, 466 pagesA Forbidden
Loving , Penny Jordan, Jan 1, 1992, Fiction, 285 pages download Cultures in Common: Recipes
from the cuisines of Turkey, Greece, and the Balkans 1985 Folkloric Studies TGB Press, 1985
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The ceremonies of some ecclesiastical functions , Daniel O'Loan, , , 335 pagesQuantitative Methods
for Business and Economics , Adil Hasan Mouhammed Defense Acquisitions: Opportunities Exist to
Improve DoDвЂ™s Oversight of Power Source Investments , Michael J. Sullivan, Apr 1, 2011, , 46
pages. Virtually all Department of Defense (DoD) weapon systems and equipment rely on power
sources, such as batteries. This report determined: (1) DoD's approximate investment in At a time
when the religions of the world are meeting on a spiritual level and in a global context, it is crucial
that the Christian West rediscovers its often forgotten inner.



Extragalactic star clusters proceedings of the 207th Symposium of the IAU held in PucГіn, Chile,
12-16 March 2001, International Astronomical Union. Symposium, Douglas Paul Geisler, 2002,
Science, 778 pagesWhat the Bible Teaches about Christian Parenting , Roger Ellsworth, Jan 1,
2007, Religion, 111 pages. We live in trying times, times of moral laxity and confusion, times when
God's laws are scorned and disdained, times in which people make up their own rules as they go
along Ten Steps to a Federal Job, 2nd Edition How to Land a Job in the Obama Administration,
Kathryn K. Troutman, Jan 1, 2009, Business & Economics, 331 pages. Presents up-to-date career
information on federal employment, providing advice on identifying employment opportunities,
creating expanded resumes, filling out self-assessment Cultures in Common: Recipes from the
cuisines of Turkey, Greece, and the Balkans Two new plays by Howard Barker Slowly As barbarians
approach the palace of a decaying culture, four princesses debate their fate. Decorum demands
suicide. But, for some, the.



Natural History in Wales , D. M. Spillards, 1997, Natural history, 56 pagesEtiquette Lessons:volume
Two , Teresa Kathryn Grisinger Reilly, 2007, Juvenile Nonfiction, 132 pages. We are proud to
present more Etiquette Lessons! Volume II, Modern Manners, gives instructors, coaches and
educators a seamless continuation of "Girls & Boys at the Table" and

http://www.2shared.com/document/2m9Axibj/Cultures-in-Common-Recipes-from-the-cuisines-of-Turkey-Greece-and-the-Balkans.html

http://www.2shared.com/document/2m9Axibj/Cultures-in-Common-Recipes-from-the-cuisines-of-Turkey-Greece-and-the-Balkans.html


Special Edition Using Microsoft Windows XP Home , Robert Cowart, Brian Knittel, 2004, Computers,
1141 pages. Faster, stronger, better than it was before вЂ“ this is the only Windows XP book
readers will ever need!Plants of Arizona, 2nd , Anne Orth Epple, John F. Wiens, Feb 1, 2012,
Nature, 496 pages. The only complete guide to the rich and unique flora of Arizona, featuring more
than 900 full-color photographs and detailed descriptions of each plant Cultures in Common:
Recipes from the cuisines of Turkey, Greece, and the Balkans



The Importance of Being Earnest , Oscar Wilde, May 1, 2007, Drama, 106 pages. The Importance
of Being Earnest is an important play by Oscar Wilde, and is a comedy of manners that discusses
the serious of society. Set in late Victorian England, the storyJudo Techniques & Tactics , Jimmy
Pedro, William Durbin, 2001, Fiction, 183 pages. America's top ranked jukoda for the past decade
offers solid instruction in the essential skills of judo--from the basic pivot to the more difficult
throws--and training download Cultures in Common: Recipes from the cuisines of Turkey, Greece,
and the Balkans 1985 Folkloric Studies TGB Press, 1985



Pre-GED Science , Arthur Wagner, Jul 20, 1999, Study Aids, 174 pages. Comprehensive
preparation for the Science of the GED. Covers thoroughly the areas of biology, chemistry, earth
science, and physics. It guides students in acquiring such skillsOn the Ancient British, Roman, and
Saxon Antiquities of Worcestershire , Jabez Allies, 2010, History, 536 pages. Many of the earliest
books, particularly those dating back to the 1900s and before, are now extremely scarce and
increasingly expensive. We are republishing these classic works
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The Chocolate Frog Frame-Up , JoAnna Carl, Dec 2, 2003, Fiction, 240 pages. For the Fourth of
July, Lee McKinney and her aunt debut their latest confections-chocolate frogs-at TenHuis
Chocolade. The first customer to buy a croaker is the town crankPetrella at Q , Michael Gilbert,
2011, Fiction, 206 pages. Patrick Petrella finds himself dealing with arson, blackmail, fraud, forgery
and murder. The Thames is a focus for some of the stories, as it is convenient for the dumping of
a Cultures in Common: Recipes from the cuisines of Turkey, Greece, and the Balkans Suzanne
Rocca-Butler, Eser AyanoДџlu MASTERPIECES OF WORLD FICTION , , , Juvenile Fiction, 150
pages. The Masterpieces of World Fiction series brings together the best-loved short stories by the
great masters of the genreвЂ”from Chekov and Maupassant, Kipling and Wilde, to O
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